
January 15, 1962 

o 
z 
m 

o 
m 

1 
2 
m 

H I RADIO 
IN TIDEWATER 

731 BOUSH STREET 
NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 

MADISON 7-5677 

z Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 

a Walnutport, Pa. 
z 

HI Mr. Geary, 

Many thanks for your letter of January 8, 1962 re- 
porting reception of W -HI -h. z 
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This letter is to confirm your reception, and to 
wish you many happy hours of DXing in the future. 

Sincerely, 

w -HI -h Acti Radio In Tidewater 

Ray smith, 
Chief Engineer 

RS:rs 


